
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

Consent Form for taking and using photographs of children 2019/20 
 

Our school likes to celebrate school life and the achievements of our children.  As part of 
this, we will often take photographs and use them in a variety of ways, including in our 
newsletter, on our website, on displays around the school building and occasionally in the 
local press. 
 
A change in data protection laws which came into effect on 25th May 2018 means that we 
are now required to gain consent from you to continue to photograph your child and to use 
those images.  If you are happy for your child to be photographed and for their images to 
be used in these ways, please complete this form, ticking the relevant boxes, sign and 
date it and return it to the School Office. 
 
 
I give permission for the school to take photographs of my child  

I give permission for images of my child to be used in school newsletters  

I give permission for images of my child to be used on the school website  

I give permission for images of my child to be used on displays in the school  

I give permission for images of my child to be used in the school prospectus  
I give permission for images of my child to be used in the local press (only first 
names will be used)  

I give permission for images of my child to be used on Twitter  
I give permission for images of my child to be used in class exercise books to 
demonstrate learning (please note this may include group photos which may mean 
your child’s image could appear in other children’s exercise books) 

 

I give permission for videos of my child to be used on the school website  

I give permission for videos of my child to be used on Twitter  
 
 
Name of child ____________________________________________________________ 
 
Class ___________________________________ 
 
Parent’s Name ___________________________ Parent’s Signature ________________ 
 
Date _________________________________ 
 
If you give permission now, you can withdraw or change it at any time by contacting 
the School Office (office@ramsgateholytrinity.co.uk). 

Executive  Headteacher 
Mr. T. Hunter-Whitehouse 
 

Head of School 
Mrs. E. Price 
 
01843 860744 

Dumpton Park Drive 
Broadstairs 
Kent 
CT10 1RR 
 


